
RESOLUTION NO. 3986 

I 

I Q 

A RESOLUTION OF THE KIRKLAND ClTY COUNCIL ACKNOWLEDGING RECEIPT 
OF THE PROPOSED DRAFI’ COMPREHENSIVE PLAN SUBMITTED BY THE 
GROWTH MANAGEMENT COMMISSION AND RECOGNIZING THE OUTSTANDING 
EFFORT AND CONTRIBUTIONS OF THE COMMISSION. 

MfkWtEM, the City of Kirkland desires to maintain and improve the quality of life 
enjoyed by our residents and is committed to the principles outlined by the state of Washington 
in the Growth Management Act; and 

IfHWtEM, the Growth Management Commission has recommended an updated 
ComprehensivePlan consistent with the requirements of the Growth Management Act and the 
planning efforts of our neighboringcommunities and region; and 

ifhEREM, the Draft Comprehensive Plan is the result of extraordinary personal 
commitment and dedication on the part of each Growth Management Commissioner; over a 
period of three years, commissioners actively participated in over one hundred and forty-five 
public meetings, workshops, and hearings to achieve consensus on a plan that represents the 
needs and values of Kirkland; and 

IbRIERERS, the Growth ManagementCommission updated the existing elements of the 
1977 Comprehensive Plan and added a Vision Statement, Framework Goals, and sections 
relating to Land Use, Housing, Transportation, Utilities, Public Service, Capital Facilities, and 
Implementation Strategies. 

NOW, THEREFORE,BE IT RE SOL^ by the Kirkland City Council as follows: 

Section 1: The Kirkland City Council hereby acknowledges receipt of the proposed 
Draft Comprehensive Plan submitted by the Growth Management Commission. 

Section 2: The City Council hereby expresses its since= thanks and appreciation for 
the hard work, dedication, and excellence that each member of the Growth Management 
Commission brought to this important and difficult community effort. 

PASSED by majority vote of the Kirkland Citjr Council on the 28th day of March, 
1995. 

SIBNED IN AUTHENTICATION THMEOF 

Mayor 

Attest: 
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